
  

 

This week’s attendance is 97%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y2 99% 
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3.3.2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Before I run through the amazing stuff that has 
been happening in school this week, a big shout out 
to the PTFA and their upcoming Quiz Night on 
Friday 24th March (see poster on left). 
 
In years gone by this has been an absolutely 
brilliant event with the school hall absolutely 
jampacked full of teams (including a teaching staff 
team out for victory!).  Please please please sign up, 
it really is a fun evening and it’s the first face to face 
one we have had after the pandemic.  You also get 
a fish and chip supper – what more could you ask 
for!  Just scan the QR code on the left or go to the 
weblink.  Governors are hoping to enter this year 
too! 
 
In other news, a big thank you to all parents/carers 
and family members who worked hard to create 
some amazing World Book Day costumes.  The 
children looked great and they really enjoyed all 
the different activities throughout the day.   
 
Check out twitter on the school website for more 
photos etc like the one on the left. 
 
Bottom left, we have children in Y4 showing off 
their work from International Mother Language 
Day (which was during the holidays).  Here they 
were writing down different ways to say hello to 
each other and lots of other phrases they had 
learned during half term. 
 
And finally, next week is your child(ren)’s progress 
meeting with their teacher.  If you haven’t already, 
please make sure you sign up for any available 
slots.  It will be a chance for you to hear about the 
progress your child is making and have a good look 
at their books. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday! 

 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/about-us/equality

